Message from the Headmistress 7 May 2021

Dear Parents

We once again reach the end of another eventful week at Kirkham Grammar Junior, Infant & Pre-

School. Wednesday marked the first of our away fixtures for our Under 11 Rounders and Cricket teams. Both
pupils and staff were delighted to once again be taking part in external fixtures. On Thursday, individual and
sibling photographs took place and we look forward to sending out proofs when they are received shortly.

In addition to the trim trail, our pupils now have a selection of playground games to choose from at playtime
including Giant Jenga and Snakes and Ladders. | sincerely hope the weather improves so they are able to make
the most of these additional items over the Summer Term.

If your child is due to move into 11 or J1 this September you will need to order appropriate school bags for
them. | have attached details of how to order these. Please note that orders need to be placed with our School
Shop by Friday 28 May in order for them to be embroidered with names and delivered back to the Junior School
before the end of the Summer Term.

All that remains is for me to wish you all a lovely weekend.

With best wishes

Mrs O’Donoghue
Headmistress



